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Watts Remy

From: Barbarry <bbusybees@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 9:36 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: RE:  SB931 and SB926

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee: 
 
I heartily Support SB931 and SB926. They are a good start in finally protecting those of us exposed to the 
industrial forests which occupy the uplands near our homes, communities and water sources. 
 
Please do what you can to bring some balance to these threats to our health. 
 
Regards, 
Barry Marshall 
Neah-kah-nie, OR 


